
From:   Kendall Marshall   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 06, 2008

Subject:   FCC File No. 0118-EX-ML-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

At this time any exclusion of frequencies in the 6 ? 18 GHz band will not allow the experiment to be
carried out as planned, therefore please remove the 6 ? 18 GHz band from the application.


